Nichole Messner

From: Shari Moseley <sharimoseley@neo.rr.com>
Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 2:01 PM

To: Council@cityofgreen.org

Subject: Raber Rd Asphalt path

To Green City Council:

As a 30 yr resident of Mayfair Lakes and Green, | want to express my opinion regarding the Raber Rd Asphalt proposed
construction.

Thank you, Shari
Moseley

3400 Saddleboro Dr

Raber Rd:

1) The ability to walk from Prestwick Estates to Mayfair Rd would be a convience for some.

2) Bicycling from Prestwick Estates to Mayfair Rd would be a convience for some. Green is not a Bicycle friendly city this
will not really be am improvement toward that purpose. Cyclists have wonderful biking options with the towpath and
many other areas they can safely ride.

3 Continuation of a sidewalk on the south side of Raber Rd is a plausible, cost appropriate solution.

3) Relocating Raber Rd to the North to accomodate an asphalt path is a very poor use of money, it has no needed
advantage over what a sidewalk would accomplish. In my opinion it is absolutely wasteful!

619:
1) Laying an asphalt path with construction now taking place seems reasonable.

2) What exactly is meant by "Mayfair Lakes will be a conduit". Does a residential neighborhood become the "cut-
thru"? Unacceptable!
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